
From: Soura, Christian
To: Thomas, Katherine <KThomas@oepp.sc.gov>

Date: 12/7/2012 4:28:55 PM
Subject: RE: Proclamation - MLK Day of Service

                OK, that works – thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Thomas, Katherine 

Sent: Friday, December 07, 2012 4:22 PM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: RE: Proclamation - MLK Day of Service
 
None has been issued that I am aware of – I don’t even see a request for this or the previous administration.  
 
From: Soura, Christian 

Sent: Friday, December 07, 2012 2:36 PM

To: Thomas, Katherine

Subject: Proclamation - MLK Day of Service
 
Hi Katherine,
 
                Quick question – have we and/or the prior folks done an MLK Day of Service proclamation that you’re aware 
of, and if so, do you have a copy?  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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